
 

 
 
 
March 25, 2016 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Ms. Jessica DeLaRosa  
BNSF Railway Company 
3611 W. 38th Street 
Chicago, IL 60632 
Email: Jessica.delarosa@bnsf.com 
 
RE: 16-FOIA-072 Truck Striking Gate Arm LaGrange (BNSF Railway/DeLaRosa) 
  
Dear Ms. DeLaRosa: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On March 18, 2016, we received your request for a police report/incident report reflecting a truck hitting 
a gate arm from 8:25am, 10/08/2015 at MP 13.73, La Grange Rd., La Grange, IL.  
  
After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, Metra’s Police Department has been unable to 
locate any records responsive to your request. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jamie V. Harrmann 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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